
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/9/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09290-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 8:29 AM 
To: 'kim veith' 
Subject: RE: Water Rate Increase 

Good Morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

Thank you, 
Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

— Original Message— 
From: kim veith <kkveith@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 6:34 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Water Rate Increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Sirs, 
I am writing you to voice my concerns over the potential hike in our water bills. This increase is outrageous and will 
cause many owners to have to sell their beloved homes. This developer knew full well before purchasing this property 
that he needed to upgrade the water plant and he is now passing that on to the homeowners. We would be the 
HIGHEST in the entire country 11 He has made so many promises to get his plans approved and so far has not delivered 
on one single one of them!! Our beautiful community has gone in the tank and now he is proposing this outlandish 
increase, all for his own pocketbook! ! 
Please do not pass this hike! ! 
Thank you for your attention. 
Kim Veith 
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Sent from my iPad 
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